From: Marnie Saskin
To: Kolar, Loren

Subject: Re: Mandatory mask vote this Friday

Date: July 8, 2020 9:09:02 AM

Hi there,

I just heard about the Hamilton public health board vote regarding making masks mandatory indoors - please know you have a resounding "yes!" of support from this Hamiltonian and her family.

Multiple small business owner friends of mine are desperately needing official back-up from the city to enforce their indoor mask policy. Please take the responsibility for this off their shoulders - they are struggling as it is. No one should have to decide between losing customers and keeping themselves and their staff safe (and the rest of their customers!).

Much thanks,

Marnie Saskin

Hamilton